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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Robert Congdon <assetspook@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 4:52 PM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Griggs/Schaffer project

Greetings, 
 
I am writing to express my concern about the assessment for grading and overlay for this project. During multiple public 
meetings, city representatives indicated that the assessment for last years project ran at $80.00 per foot. The 
assessment for this project is $119.00 per foot This is nearly a 49% increase in what we have been told, which is 
completely unacceptable. It appears that Highland Park residents are being told that they must pay a higher price for city 
services than residents in other neighborhoods.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Bob Congdon 
1293 Hartford Ave 
 
Sent from my iPad 


